From: Tom KXD

Sent: 27 March 2022 09:23
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2021/3603/P Field Street

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Jaspreet,

T am sending the following comments on behalf of Joe Wongkaew, _NhO has a few
computer issues at the moment.

He has asked that his following feedback be added to the portal for consideration:

Re. 2021/3603/P

Having read the amended plans for March 2022 1 would like to raise the following points:
Overlooking and Privacy

Our quality of life will be affected by the planned 2 roof terraces and the location of new windows.
The habitable rooms and garden at the rear of our residential buildings are most affected.

The areas of our gardens nearest to lounge and bedroom areas will be most affected by overlooking and
privacy issues.

Building Height

This will be substantially taller than immediate neighbours including the Grade 2 listed which will be
overlooked.

The height of the building will lead to reduced skyview, sunlight in our habitable rear rooms and gardens.
T kindly request that the planned balconies, terraces, windows and building height are reconsidered.

Thank you



